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Lakeside Frontier Riders has a lot of 
events coming up between camping trips, 
the Lakeside Western Days Parade and 
our Annual Poker Ride Fundraiser! Make 
sure you mark down all the important 
dates!  

Our Poker Ride is May 18 at 
Tumbleweed riding arena. Set up starts at 
7:00AM! Make sure you sign up on the 
volunteer duty list!  

All members should be passing out Poker 
Ride flyers and stables and ranches, etc. 
Every member needs to donate at least 
one item for our Poker Ride! 

 We will be camping at Los Vaqueros in 
May. Theresa Bitondo is in charge of 
parking! No one is allowed to get there 
before she does!!! 

Please remember, we are enforcing the 
“no tying at the trailer” rule!!! You may 
tie a horse behind the trailer or at the 
hitching posts, but not between trailers 
/on asphalt.  

The parade is April 20th! Included in the 
newsletter is our parade layout, so 
everyone knows where they will be 
positioned. If you have not given your 
shirt to Jacquelynn for the iron-ons, 
please do so immediately! Remember, we 
will be wearing dark blue jeans, our  

 

white blouses and red bandanas. The 
horses will have red, white and blue 
streamers in their tails and manes.  

Trail Report: 1. The Lakeside Equestrian 
Center is moving forward on their 501c3. 
2. The LCPG held a special meeting for 
horse owners/ranch/breeding/training 
facilities. They are reviewing new county 
regulations and fees. 
3. There was a proposal to change Gatos 
Ravine trail in the Laguna Mountains 
from multi-use (hiker, equestrian, 
mountain bike) to a mountain bike only 
trail.  People weighed in by 
overwhelming majority opposing this 
change.  Public comments did matter in 
this case.  Ernie Smith actively opposed 
this proposal, so Gatos Ravine remains 
multi use trail.  The trail will be 
improved along with more signage 
alerting all users of features and 
challenges on this trail.   
  
Birthdays: We are missing a lot of 
birthdays! Please let Gayla know your 
birthday month! Starting this month, 
anyone with a birthday the month of 
meeting will receive a free raffle ticket!  
 
February Birthdays: Cindy Decker & 
Kelly McMaster 
March Birthdays: Cyndi Denny  
 

 
Reminders: Nominations for 
officers/board are in May. We received a 
2/3 vote from all attendees at meeting to 
allow our current officers and board to 
continue a third term.  
 
Our newsletter format is a work in 
progress. If you have events and flyers 
you would like sent out to membership, 
please forward them to Jacquelynn. They 
will no longer be included in the 
newsletter (size).  
 
If you have for sale items, wanted items, 
or event links, please email them to 
Jacquelynn before meeting, so they can 
all be included in the newsletter!  
 
Announcements: EHV-1 case in San 
Diego. If you have any questions 
regarding the case, please contact your 
veterinarian.  
 
Brags:  

1. Marge Pachon got a new Arab.  
2. Melinda Setterman got a new 

pinto mini horse.  
3. Danette Hayden is a grandma to 

baby Tanner.  
4. Jacquelynn Holly will be 

participating in the 55th Annual 
Swallows Parade in San Juan 
Capistrano. It is the nation’s 
largest non-motorized parade 
with over 600 horses.  
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For Sale:  

1. Jacquelynn Holly is selling a 
beautiful pair of boots, size 8, 
totally blinged out. Purchased to 
be worn in parades. Originally 
$120.00. Selling for $45.00. 
MINT in box.  

2. Sharon Vanderlip is selling her 
Crestridge Saddle. It is a Sentry 
Lite. 15”, 18lbs, Online it costs 
$893 plus $58 s&h. Sharon is 
selling hers for $675 FIRM.  

3. Gayla Robles is selling her 
gaited 15” saddle, Imus 4 Beat 

4. Ann Squire is selling her jog 
cart, Wheelmart, $1200.00 
FIRM, full horse, completely 
restored.  

Wanted:  
1. Laura Precoda is looking for 

three 16’ panels and one end 
gate. 

2. Heather Archer is looking for a 
synthetic saddle, 16”, full 
quarter horse bars 

3. Meg is looking for a pony cart 
for her donkey.  

 
 
IMPORTANT CONTACTS: 
 
Green Valley Horse Kiosk:  
760-765-3024 
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 Stagecoach Campout Photos 
For more photos, please visit our Facebook page: www.facebook.com/lakesidefrontierriders 


